
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: CONTACT: Jennifer Donnals 
Thursday, December 6, 2018 OFFICE: (615) 741-3763 
 

STATEMENT FROM GOVERNOR HASLAM ON DAVID EARL MILLER 
   

NASHVILLE – Tennessee Gov. Bill Haslam today made the following statement on death row 
inmate David Earl Miller: 
 
“After careful consideration of David Earl Miller’s clemency request, I am declining to intervene 
in this case.” 
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